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Lowell Motto 
I work hard. I show respect. I make good choices. 

 I am a Lowell Leopard! 
 

  

               
Congratulations to the winners of the motto rewards program.  These were the winners; 
Dylan, Eligh, Zoey, Maisie and Abdullah. These students were “caught” representing our 
motto through positive actions. We are very proud of them! 
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Nov. 15th 
LIF Friday  – release at 1:35 
 

Nov. 15th 
Pajama/Lazy dress up day 
 

Nov. 21st 
PTA Meeting at 6:00 pm 

 

Nov. 22nd 
LIF Friday  – release at 1:35 
 

Nov. 26th 
Picture Retake Day! 
 

Nov. 27th 
12:20 early release for Thanksgiving 
holiday 
 

Nov. 28 & 29th 
No school  for Thanksgiving 
holiday 
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Accepting Highly Capable nominations until Dec. 18 

Find forms, information and evening events on the Highly Capable website. Referrals are for students currently in grades one through four for 
winter testing,which will take place on February 1, 2020. 
 
Did you miss a call from us? 
If you missed a call from your school, please first check your voice mail or your email for the message rather than calling the school. Schools are 

often inundated with phone calls from parents after they send an automated call and cannot answer all of the calls.  If you want to change your 

contact information, please let the school office know. 

 

Test scores show … our students rock! 

Did you know that our student assessment scores last year outperformed the state’s average assessment scores in every subject! Students are 

working hard in their learning, and staff are providing students with the targeted, coordinated supports they need to excel. We have more work 

to do and are going to accomplish it by focusing on reading at early levels and strong monitoring and collaboration.  

 

Food and nutrition  

This month, the Food and Nutrition Department brings you mushrooms grown in the PNW! Be sure to give them a try this month in our 

vegetable medley and on the salad bar. 

 

 

Is your family prepared? 

Does your family have a plan in case of bad weather, school closure or delay? Who will pick up your student, if needed? How will you 

communicate if phone lines are jammed? Do you have needed emergency supplies in your car and at home?  
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